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TELEPHONE CABLE ADDRESS
KRILEBEXE ) HOUSEOBOOKS

Plaza 5-5998
HOUSE OF BOOKS, LTD.

MODERN FIRST EDITIONS - CURRENT BOOKS
T
NEW YORK 19, NEW YORK

18 East 60 Street

July 2, 1953

Mr. Bubert Creekmore
1835 Devine Street
Jackson, Miss.

Dear Hubert:

It is a long, long time since we have
had any word from you. We do not know where you are but
we know what you have been doing; writing a novel to be
published on July 27th that has received excellent pre-
publication notices.

Our copies came in from Random House yesterday and
we still have the same Creekmore collectors and are wondering
whether, as in the past, you would sign their books for
them. Are you coming to New York or should we send the
copies to you? We are also wondering whether you would
sign more copies in which case we will get right to work
and s end out cards on the book. Let us know immediately.

As you will note we have a new address, although we
did send you a removal card. Our old building wgs sold and
all tenants had to vacate. The new place is smaller but very
plegsant and we hope soon to have your visit.

Margie joins me in sending you best wishes for much
success with your new book.

Sincerely,
lhc.mta %‘0 ﬁg"‘*\ §I
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Mr. Hubert Creekmore
1835 Devine Street
Jackson, Miss,.

Please Forward
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